
Rejoice!  
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August 2023 

Shell Lake UMC has a 

new Pastor! 
  We are happy to announce that our new 
Pastor, Adelbert Frejas and his family    
arrived from the Philippines late on June 
30th. His first day in the pulpit was July 
9th.   

   In addition to Pastor’s work duties, the 
Pastor and his family have been busy    
adjusting to life here, making new friends, 
and sharing some new adventures.  

   If you have not yet met them, we                  
encourage you to attend in-person             
worship and take some time after worship 
to introduce yourself.  

Pastor Adelbert and the congregation                                                      

following the first service.  What a joy-filled day!  



New items may be added throughout the month                         

and will be printed in the weekly bulletin!  

Wednesday 2nd Choir 4:30 pm 

Sunday 6th Sacrament of                             

Holy Communion 

Sunday 6th Food Pantry Offering 

Wednesday 9th Choir 4:30 pm 

Sunday 13th Trustees meet                               

following worship 

Wednesday 16th Choir 4:30 pm 

Sunday 20th Fishers Meet at 9:30 am                           

Fellowship Hall 

Wednesday 23rd Choir 4:30 pm 

Wednesday 23rd Newsletter Articles Due 

Sunday 27th Administrative Council                            

following worship 

Wednesday 30th Choir 4:30 pm 

August  
Happy Birthdays 

 

 5th                               Gloria Carlson 

 29th                     Jen Bos 
 

Wishing you God’s rich blessings           

on your special day and always!   

NEW Church Office Hours! 

Church office hours: 

Tuesday and Friday , 9:30-4(ish)  (most weeks)   

However, things change, so if you need something               

specific, please call ahead: 715-468-2405. 

Pastor will be the office on Wednesdays and Fridays 

starting soon! Check the weekly bulletin for more info! 

More info to come! 



Shirley Stowell                    Bun Weathers        

Norman Stauner              Dalton Schroeder       

Janet M.                  Gwen Organ                     

Dan Ringwalski                  Eleanor 

Pam Ringwalski         Eleanor Taule             

Chris Wendt and family  

Charlotte Thompson        

Lisa Wisner (Gwen Organ’s granddaughter)                                    

Chuck & Sharon Wendt’s daughter & family                        

 

Please also pray for: 

 Pastor Adel, Gladys, Archei, Ady and Glam. 

 The Cumberland UMC our new sister church. 

 Those who are traveling.  

 Those who are victims of severe weather 

events. 

 National Guardsmen, Military Personnel,     

Police, Fire,  EMT’s and healthcare providers 

everywhere. 

 Those who are shut-in, in hospitals,                      

residing in Assisted Living or Nursing Homes.  

 Those who are battling addictions. 

 Those who are separated from family. 

 Those who are persecuted for their faith. 

 Those who are separated from the love of 

God. 



The Shell Lake United Methodist Church 

and  

Pastor Adelbert Frejas 
 

invite you to worship with us at 10:45 am Sunday mornings! 
  

135 Reinhart Drive, Shell Lake, WI  54871                                    

Can’t make it to church?  

          You can watch the Shell Lake UMC service at 10:45 am on You Tube.                                

Just search for Shell Lake UMC, or...subscribe to our channel and get notifications!                       

Our find our link on Facebook at Shell Lake UMC   

For more information call the church office 715-468-4205 and leave message.   

Shell Lake United Methodist Church 

PO Box 148 
Shell Lake, WI   54871 
 

Church Office: 715-468-2405 

churchofficeslumc@gmail.com 


